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Club Reopening 
 

Great News, we have finally been given the okay to restart The Shadows Club again 
this coming Friday 21st August.  Seating has been rearranged, (see picture below) and 
a one way system has been put in place, this being, entry through doors nearest stage 
and exit through doors near bar. The number of people allowed in the club will need to 
be limited to between 70 - 75.  
We will also need to take names and contact numbers of all people attending, to comply 
with government rules. 
 
Hope you can join us this Friday. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

TThhee  SSuurrrreeyy  SShhaaddoowwss  CClluubb  
HHeerrsshhaamm  SSppoorrttss  aanndd  SSoocciiaall  CClluubb  
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